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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As we approach the final month of this Academic Year could I ask a few things 

to be actioned please. 

With the Data Collection forms being returned, there are several pupils with 

new medical conditions that have possibly been diagnosed over the last few 

months or were possibly omitted previously. 

Could I ask if your child has any new medical issues or conditions that affect 

them or are diagnosed throughout any of the school academic terms that you 

make contact with me either via Gateway, written information or a telephone 

call please. This will ensure that I have up to date records for your child and 

can implement any changes or support if required. 

Also there are quite a few pupils with prescribed medication that is held in the 

medical room, this will need to be collected and taken home by the end of 

June 2025 with new prescribed and in date medication handed over at the start 

of the new academic year in August/September 2025.  

Unfortunately if any prescribed medication remains in school after the end of 

June, it will have to be disposed of safely and appropriately.  

June is a busy month with two large activities that will take the majority of 

pupils off school grounds – Sports Day and the Uganda Dander.  

I will be in attendance for both of these events however, can you ensure your 

child carries any prescribed medication they may need, i.e. Inhaler, EpiPen. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns or queries. 

Kind regards, 

Angela Wynne  

Senior School Nurse.  

 

 

 


